
Visa Reminder to ECTC Presenters from Outside USA 
 

 

 
 

Please be reminded to check your travel visa requirements to enter the United States 

of America (USA) for ECTC. The time required for processing of visa applications can 

take more than three months. Please check with your nearest U.S. 

Consulate/Embassy regarding visa application processing time and requirements. 

Additional information can be found on the website of the U.S. government: 

https://travel.state.gov/content/visas/en/visit/visitor.html 

 
 

Letter of Invitation 

The corresponding author of your paper will receive a hardcopy letter through 

standard mail confirming their acceptance to present at ECTC, which is typically 

needed for visa purposes. If you are not the corresponding author and you need an 

acceptance letter of your paper for travel visa processing, please notify the ECTC 

Program Chair immediately. 
 

We wish you a safe trip and look forward to seeing you at the 67th ECTC in Orlando, 

Florida, USA. Enjoy the conference! 

 

Mark Poliks  

67th ECTC Program Chair 

Phone: +1-607-727-7104 

Email: mpoliks@binghamton.edu 

https://travel.state.gov/content/visas/en/visit/visitor.html

